
Jay Ratcliff - Principal

Waskom High School

November 9,2012

It is with a heavy heart that I am informing you of my resignation from Waskom High School effective at

the start of the Christmas holiday. I feel the time is right to pursue other opportunities. I want to thank

you as well as all the staff and faculty for the past year and a half any wish you all the very best.

tlr/uz
Sincei'ely


